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Thursday 12th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

New to Year 3 Meeting – Thursday 19th September 2024 5:30pm  

 

Firstly, can I this take this opportunity to say how impressed I have been with how the year group have settled 

into the Junior School and into their new classes.  It has been lovely to see them all coming into school and 

they are looking very smart in their uniforms.   

Following on from the meeting in June, we would like to invite you in for the follow up meeting on Thursday 

19th September.  The meeting will start promptly at 5:30pm and will be held in the school hall.  Due to the 

nature of the meeting, we would recommend this is an adult only meeting.   

In this meeting we will be focusing more on the teaching and learning elements of Year 3, compared with the 

more routines-based information that was shared back in the previous meeting.  We separated the two, 

following feedback from parents and carers, to ensure that you were not overwhelmed with information during 

the initial meeting.  At the meeting I will be joined by the Year 3 teaching team, so it will be a lovely opportunity 

to see and hear from them.   

 
We do hope to see you at the meeting and if you should have any queries, then please do not hesitate to 
contact us directly. 
 

Yours sincerely 

      

Mrs Peterkin-Aldred     

Head of School  
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